Welcome to all our new and returning families and staff.
2020 - how did that arrive so fast? I'm not just talking
about the holidays ..... the year and now even the century
is suddenly moving a bit too quickly for my liking! It
reminds me that every moment of every day counts and a
key part of my role as principal is to ensure we focus on
the priorities for our children and make the very best use
of our resources to achieve this. At the end of last year,
staff and the Board of Trustees reviewed our strategic
plan. We have enclosed a copy of this for your interest.
Everything we do at Tahunanui School in 2020 should
align with these goals and we'll be asking for your
feedback on how we are going throughout the year as
well as for any new goals we could consider adding in
2021. Meet the Teacher evening this Wednesday is one
valuable way we connect with you this term and is also a
nice social event to keep that relaxed summer feeling
going as long as we can - hope to see you there.

- Barbara Bowen, Principal
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“The only person you are destined to become is the person you decide to be”

Ralph Waldo Emmerson

School and Community Newsletter - 11 February 2020

S At the end of last year we said farewell to the Class of 2019.
This was an amazing group of young people and they will
certainly be missed. Our cup winners for 2019 were:

Lily H - Girls Endeavour Cup

Tommy M - Boys Endeavour Cup
Sophia W - Girls Citizenship Cup

Gus S - Boys Citizenship Cup

Pearl H - Lucas Arts Award

Will L - Sports Cup

Czylah A - Fiona Paurini Cultural Award
Cam W - Sail Cup

We look forward to hearing how the class of 2019 achieves in
future years - Good Luck!

MEET THE TEACHER BBQ & SWIM

Our meet the teacher family night is %
on Wednesday 12th February from el hon o
5pm - 6.30. Visit the classrooms and / w <
meet the teachers from 5-5.30, then l

join us for a free sausage sizzle and a
swim from 5.30 - 6.30pm.

OE/HOUSE DAY

We will be holding our annual OE/House day this Friday 14th February.
Children will need their uniform (with togs on underneath) a big lunch and
morning tea, water, towel suitable footwear (we walk to the beach) a hat and
sunscreen along with any medication they may require.

We leave school at 9.40am to walk to the beach (opposite the tennis
courts), then we will have morning tea and begin our rotations. We will walk
back to school by 3pm. We will need parent help in the water, if you are
keen to help us, please chat to your child’s teacher or return the note sent






















